
Have a BALL this
summer! BUT…….

We’ve worked so hard this year and your child
needs to go outside and play! BUT... we don’t want

ALL of their hard work to go to waste. We hope your
child continues to be motivated to read, practice

math facts and write a little throughout this
summer!

Instead of a summer reading log we want you to
read a book from the Frog and Toad series. This

can be any Frog and Toad that you have not read.
Please read it toward the end of summer so you will

be ready to take your Reading Counts test for
comprehension.



Also, we don’t want to lose our math skills we have
gained in first grade! There are many ways to

practice addition and subtraction facts. Two ideas
are simply saying them out loud to your child or

writing them down. Make it fun!

Thank you and we look forward to getting to know
your child next school year!
Mrs. Dellibovi and Mrs. Peak

mpeak@gastonday.org
jdellibovi@gastonday.org

mailto:mpeak@gastonday.org

